
Your Board of Directors

are excited to introduce
our new website

https://www.highmeadowcooperative.com/ 

Please visit the site- and sign up for member site access. 
Please note this is for shareholders only and non-

confirmed residents will be removed We will keep the old 
site up until we know the new site has all its quirks 

worked out.
We hope you will find this new site easier to use- AND we 
have made forms electronically available for those that 

wish to do so via online.  
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